(Sample email or letter)
(Copy and paste into an email or onto your letterhead and customize as desired.
Send via email to:  specialpermits@dot.gov

Please bcc: mroberts@centurims.com )

(Date)

Associate Administrator for


Hazardous Materials Safety

Pipeline & Hazardous Materials Safety Administration

U.S. Department of Transportation

Washington, DC 20590

Subject:  DOT – SP 7887 Show Cause Response
​Dear Associate Administrator, 

The purpose of this letter/email is to request that DOT-SP 7887 be kept in force as written.  The Special Permit, previously DOT-E 7887 has been in place since 1978 and is used by many of us who ship or have an interest in the shipping of model rocket motors and igniters throughout the United States.  

To our knowledge, there has never been an incident involving the shipping and transporting of model rocket motors and igniters.  Further we believe that shipping these products as Explosives will create unnecessary fear and difficulty for those handling, transporting, receiving, storing, selling and using these products.  

After 33 years of use, the termination of the Special Permit is unwarranted and possibly damaging to an educational and recreational product that has an excellent record.  In closing, we again request the Special Permit be kept in place as written.

(Signature Block)
